
 

 

 
29/06/2022 
 
Dear Families, 
 
RE: YR5 Reading 
 
At Dixons Manningham, we are committed to providing our students with rich learning experiences because they are 
powerful in promoting a love of learning. 
 
This term, our school is collectively focusing on unity and the importance of having ambition towards learning. This 
message also underpins our current reading book, Harry Potter and the Philosophers Stone.  
 
The book has been made into a movie and the students would love to watch it.  We plan to do this after school on 
Monday 11th July the movie will finish at 5:30p.m. Students will be provided refreshments during the viewing of the 
movie.  
 
We hope that you will allow your child to stay and watch the movie with their friends.  Please fill in the slip below to 
show your child has permission. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Safdar, Miss Ali and Mrs Ishaq  
 
Year 5 Teachers 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Permission Slip 
 
Name: ……………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Class: ……………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I give my child permission to watch Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone on Monday 11th July  
 
 
They can walk home alone  
 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………….. 

Yes No 


